COPY OF LETTER FROM DR. MARTIN TO DR. HOLMES.
10th May 1934.

Bear Dr. Holmes,

I was delighted to hear that you will be able
to come to the opening of our Neurological Institute, and
this letter is merely in the nature of an official invita-
tion from the University, asking you to come to give an ad-
dress on that occasion. The date set for the ceremony is
September 27th.

May I add for your information, that $600.00 is
being set aside for your travelling expenses; in addition
there will be a small honorarium of $100.00 for the lecturer.
I only wish the re were more but our budget at the University
is so reduced that we are compelled to be thrifty.

I cannot tell you with what pleasure we will all
welcome you and smong the meny friends none more so than my-
self.

With kindest regerds,
Very sineerely yours,

(Signed) C.F. Martin.




